
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kates Hill Primary 
Peel Street, Dudley, West Midlands, DY2 7HP 

T: 01384 900670 E: info@kates-hill.dudley.sch.uk  

W: www.kateshillprimary.org.uk  
Headteacher: Mrs L Woodhouse 

30th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Appointment of Headteacher at Kates Hill Primary  

 

I am contacting you following the announcement that I will take up the permanent position 

of Headteacher at Kates Hill Primary from Monday 17th April 2023.  
 

Since joining the team in September 2022 as the Interim Headteacher, I have thoroughly 

enjoyed building positive relationships with all stakeholders of the school. This has included 

the children, parents and carers and staff alongside governance and the wider Trust 

community.  

 

I want to make a positive impact on the lives of all our young people so that they have every 

opportunity to ‘Dream big’. When the position of permanent Headteacher became available, 

I had no hesitation in applying. I am extremely proud to be your Headteacher and I assure 

you that Kates Hill Primary will continue to go from strength to strength and I will do my 

best to ensure the school thrives under my leadership.  

 

I hope that you have a lovely Easter break and I look forward to seeing you all when we 

return.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

 

Mrs L Woodhouse  

Headteacher 
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